
 

Notice of Public Consultation Center #1 

New Well Supply - Village of Tavistock 
 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study 
 
Oxford County has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) Study to explore potential 
opportunities for a new well supply to improve the security and supply of drinking water for the community. 

 

   PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is the New Well Supply Study? 

The Village of Tavistock currently receives water 
services from three wells located within the centre of the 
Village, near Queen’s Park. The Study will define 
needs, identify and evaluate alternative solutions, and 
develop a preferred design and location for a new well 
supply in consultation with adjacent property owners, 
regulatory agencies, Indigenous communities, the local 
business community and the public. 

The Class EA Study is being planned in accordance 
with the planning and design process for Schedule C 
projects as outlined in the Municipal Engineers 
Association Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment Document (2000, as amended 2007, 
2011, 2015), which is an approved process under 
Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act. 

Information will be collected in accordance with the  
Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments 
will become part of the public record.  

We want to hear from you 

Consultation with stakeholders is a key component  
of the study process, and input will be sought 
throughout the study. 

A virtual Public Consultation Centre (PCC1) is being 
held to provide background regarding the project, review 
the list of alternative solutions, and seek input on the 
evaluation and the preliminary preferred alternative. 

Thursday, December 15, 2022  
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM (online) 

Please check the project website for log-in details to 
join. Materials will be available on the project website 
following the meeting.  

Comments are welcome and should be submitted by 
Wednesday, January 4, 2023.  

 Submit your comments online on the project 
website at www.speakup.oxfordcounty.ca/new-
well-supply-tavistock. 

 Subscribe to the study mailing list to receive 
project updates by contacting one of the key 
contacts below.  

Comments received during the study will be considered 
and documented in the Environmental Study Report. 

Contacts  

Don Ford, BA, CMM III, C.Tech. 
Manager of Water & Wastewater Services,  
Oxford County 

519-539-9800 ext. 3191 | dford@oxfordcounty.ca  
 
David Kielstra, MA, EP, MCIP, RPP 
Environmental Planner, Stantec Consulting Ltd.  

905-381-3247 | David.Kielstra@stantec.com  
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